
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Special Election will be held in the Carrollton Public 
Schools District on Tuesday, August 8, 2023. The polls will be open from 7:00 a.m. 
to 8:00 p.m. at the following polling locations: 
   

CARROLLTON TOWNSHIP   Precinct 1 - Township Hall, 1645 Mapleridge 

        Precinct 2 - St. John Paul II Center, 3055 Harrison 

 


